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Nedlac Media Statement 

17 February 2020 

 

The National Economic Development and Labour Council Appoints a New 

Executive Director  

 

Nedlac is pleased to announce the appointment of Ms Lisa Seftel as the first female Executive 

Director for the organisation. 

Ms Lisa Seftel was an anti-apartheid activist and worked for the Congress of South African 

Trade Unions until 1995 and then began working for the government once the country had 

gained democracy. She first worked for the Department of Labour and then transitioned into 

working for the provincial government. 

Lisa Seftel worked as the Executive Director for Transport in the City of Johannesburg, a 

position she held for eleven years. In this position, she was responsible for the planning, 

leadership and management of transport-related issues including the rollout of the Rea Vaya 

Bus Rapid Transit System and public transport transformation. 

Lisa Seftel is experienced in various government posts which further justifies her fit for 

Nedlac’s head position. She has an Honours Degree in Industrial Sociology and a Diploma in 

Public and Development Management. She is currently studying for a Masters in Management 

and Wits School of Governance. 

We would like to wish Lisa Seftel well in her new role as the new head of the Social Hub of 

South Africa. As the first female Executive Director of Nedlac, this brings a new era for 

Nedlac.  

[ENDS]  
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